
"BULLETIN – JUNE 2006" 
  

ORANGE COUNTY IS REPORTING AN 
INFESTATION OF WORMMIES 

  
  
  
It is being reported that there has been an infestation of wormmies in Orange County.  
The county's inspectors have narrowed it down to the home of Patty Berge where 
the infestation is now known to have originated.  These wormmies are known to put a big 
smile on your face.  Please see photo taken of some of the colors that the now famous 
wormmies found at Patty's home come in. 
  

 
  

Patty's Wormmies and have brought lots of fun & enjoyment to her clients who are 
decorating their gardens with Patty's wormmies 

 


